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Dear Parents and Carers, 

PTA News 

Firstly, a big thank you to everyone involved with the Summer 
Fayre, which raised £2000 for our fantastic school. This 
wouldn’t have been possible without the support of parents, 
friends, teachers and the generous donations we received 
from both individuals and local businesses. 

That said, we do always need more parents to join the PTA 
Committee or Friends list, because, at the end of each year, 
we lose helpers as children move up to secondary school. If 
you are interested in joining the PTA or just want to know a 
bit more about it, please email fhpspta@gmail.com. 

One final note re: the Fayre. This year, the PTA invested in 
reusable glasses for the bar. Unfortunately, not all made it 
back to one of our collection points. So, if you have one of our 
reusable glasses at home, please return it to the school office. 

We have one date for the new school year already, which is a 

Bag2School collection on Thursday, 10 October. If you’re 

having a clear out of outgrown summer clothes, etc, please 

put them aside for us. The bags will go out in the new term 

and you can see what is collected here: 
https://bag2school.com/what-we-collect. 

 
Open Evening – 15th July 

We are pleased to invite you all to this on Monday 6-7pm. The 

teachers will be in their current classrooms with the current 

children’s work. You can also visit your child’s next teacher 

but be mindful that this may not necessarily be their new 

classroom. As explained earlier in the term Miss Hime is 

working in America at the moment so will not be around, 

however parents will get to meet her in September at the 

‘Meet the Teacher’ event.  

Farewell Year 6! 

After seven years at our school we say farewell to the Year 6s 

on Tuesday. It has been incredible to watch them grow as 

individuals and also make great progress in their work. It will 

be an emotional day, I am sure. We wish all of our Year 6s the 

very best of luck on their next stage of their educational 

journey. We will miss you! The leavers’ assembly is at 9:30am 

on Tuesday in the hall and all Year 6 parents are invited. They 

are also invited to join the Year 6 party from 3:15pm and have 
some time with fellow parents.  

 

Reports 

Today you will receive your child’s school report and their 

class teacher for next year. Below you will be able to see who 

is teaching each class. We hope that you enjoy reading the 

reports. If you would like to talk to your child’s teacher about 
what has been written please do so.  

Classes for Next Year 

EYFS/KS1 

Pine - Reception Mrs Perry and Mrs 
Thompson 

Ash – Reception/Year 1 Ms Mahmood 

Birch – Year 1/2 Mrs Wilkins 
Elm – Year 2 Mrs Sumner 

 

Key Stage 2 classes will choose their names on Wednesday 

Year 3 Mrs Byrne and Mrs Snooke 
Year 3 Miss Hime 

Year 4 Mrs McKay 
Year 5 Mr Austen and Mrs 

Carminati  

Year 6 Mrs Cooper and Mrs 
Fewster 

 

 

Have a wonderful weekend, 

Kind regards, 

Claire Worth 

Headteacher 
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